
November 9, 2017  
  
Dear Members of the U.S. House of Representatives: 
  
We write to express our support for advancing through the House H.R. 2874, the 21st Century 

Flood Reform Act, that reauthorizes and reforms the National Flood Insurance Program 

(NFIP).  This bill represents significant progress in improving the NFIP and addresses serious 

issues in the NFIP, which has been on the Government Accountability Office's high-risk list every 

year since 2006.  Each of our organizations have offered proposals to strengthen provisions of the 

bill, and we look forward to continuing to work with the Congress on these proposals.  
  

Association of Bermuda Insurers and Reinsurers (ABIR) 

Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA) International 
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R Street Institute 
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Taxpayers for Common Sense 
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